
Musical Muskrat Festival 

June 8-10, 2018 

Music and More by the Maitland Shore 

 

Good Evening Reeve Vincent and Council Members,  

 The committee for the Musical Muskrat Festival would like to announce that we are 
bringing back our event for 2018.  Planning is well under way, and we are all very excited for 
this year's event. 

As part of that planning, we are asking for Council to declare this a Municipally 
Significant Event, allowing us to apply for a special Occasions Permit, and as well 
respectfully requesting an extension to the noise by-law until 1 am for both Friday June 8 
and Saturday June 9. 

We appreciate your time and support in helping ensure the success of our event. 

Regards, 

Melinda Wheeler and Robert Wheeler 

Co-Chairs, Musical Muskrat Festival 

 


